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On Friday 5th July, following a showcase assembly of our packed Enrichment Week, High 

School pupils and staff completed a 5-mile walking challenge around the Harewood estate to 

raise money for Cancer Research UK and The singing Children of Africa. The weather was 

particularly lovely and for once, not too hot and the views around Harewood were stunning. 

We were greeted by cows and saw deer running through the grounds of Harewood estate. It 

was truly idyllic, that was until we embarked on the hills on the approach back to Gateways, 

however cookies and fruit were provided to keep us all going! 

Lower 6 pupils and staff did a great job as marshals along the route to help with the opening 

and closing of gates. Upon return, pupils were treated to a beach themed lunch of fish and 

chips followed by donuts. Following the walk we were surprised a visit by an ice cream van 

where we were treated to ice lollies and ice creams which rounded of the morning perfectly – 

thank you for this surprise Dr Johnson! 

It was a very enjoyable morning had by all, although they may not admit this come Saturday 

morning when we experience a few aching muscles due to those hills. 

A huge thank you must go to our Gateways community for supporting our efforts. Should 

anyone still wish to donate you can access the pages here: 

Please click here to donate to the Singing Children of Africa (Charity named Educate the Kids) 

Please click here to donate to Cancer Research UK 

 

Dr Sara Newton 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/gatewaysschool?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fgatewaysschool&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/gatewaysschool1?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fgatewaysschool1&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
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